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I am writing today to strongly OPPOSE this bill.  Our rural Oregonians rely heavily on 

agriculture and our small farms are essential part of our communities.  Passing this 

kind of legislation will kill many Oregonians way of life and cut rural Oregon off at the 

knees.  Timber industry has suffered, dont make Ag industry suffer any more.  Vote 

NO. 


